You're invited to the Alberta Next Panel town hall in Sherwood Park

From: United Conservative Party of Alberta (info@unitedconservative.ca)
To: lorrydriver1345@aol.com
Date: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 at 11:28 a.m. MDT

Hi Jacob -

The Alberta Next Panel is hosting_ a free town hall
meeting_in Sherwood Park on Wednesday, July 16
from 6 to 9 pm.

Led by Premier Danielle Smith and a 15 member panel of UCP MLAs,
business leaders, academics, and community representatives, this is part

of a rigorous Government of Alberta consultation process.

The goal is to shape Alberta’s future and strengthen our sovereignty within
a united Canada. The panel is touring the province to hear how we can
better protect ourselves from Ottawa’s attacks. A provincial referendum on
some of these ideas is coming in 2026. What’s on that ballot will be
informed by your feedback.

Panelists will raise important ideas for discussion, including the Provincial
Police Service, Alberta Pension Plan, tax collection changes, immigration,

constitutional reform, and federal transfers and equalization.

This is not a United Conservative Party event, but we know many of our

supporters care deeply about these issues and may want to attend.

Click here for more details and to RSVP >>




For more information on the Alberta Next panel, including dates and

locations of other town halls, visit albertanextpanel.ca.
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